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EQUINE WELFARE

Racing Australia welcomes the initiative of the Thoroughbred Breeders Association 
(TBA) to form a taskforce to appraise the critical issue of equine welfare.
 
Racing Australia, our State and Territory Principal Racing Authorities and the 
Thoroughbred Breeders Association (TBA) share a common aspiration of elevating 
the quality of equine welfare in Australia to ensure Australia is regarded as being the 
standard bearer within global thoroughbred racing. 
 
The State and Territory Principal Racing Authorities in collaboration with Racing 
Australia, have a clear strategy and set of actions that ultimately culminate in 
Australian racing realising its aspiration for equine welfare. 
 
Principal Racing Authorities and Racing Australia’s focus remains on developing 
and implementing strategies and industry developments all of which are aimed 
at augmenting our extensive endeavours of providing effective equine welfare 
outcomes.
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